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Buck-Evans
I am writing to object to the above plans and in particular to the news that GOSH are insistent to keep to their 

original route plans for the endless trucks that will be coming and going to the site over the next FIVE years.

I insist that GOSH change their route to avoid Lambs Conduit Street, Great Ormond Street and Boswell 

Street. These are narrow streets and cannot sustain such heavy work traffic.

I and countless others live and work here and the current plans will makes all our lives UNBEARABLE. 

In addition to the pollution dust and dirt along the proposed route , I also oppose tree felling and the removal of 

residents parking bays. 

I understand there is a suitable alternative route along Guilford Street and Powis Place. I urge that this route is 

used instead.
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